
From: Borough Planning
To:
Cc: PScan1
Subject: 22/00432/F
Date: 04 May 2022 08:38:27

Good Morning

We emailed you on 30 March 2022 asking for a two additional pieces of information.

If you need to discuss this, please call my colleague Sandra on the number below.

Regards

Ruth

Environment and Planning
Borough Council of King's Lynn and West Norfolk

T: 01553 616234
E: borough.planning@west-norfolk.gov.uk
W: www.west-norfolk.gov.uk

Submit a planning application on-line: http://www.planningportal.gov.uk

borough.planning@west-norfolk.gov.uk or telephone 01553 616234.

From:
Sent: 03 May 2022 10:35
To: Borough Planning <borough.planning@West-Norfolk.gov.uk>
Subject: Householder planning permission - Reference number: PP-11114990
Importance: High

Hi,

Further to our planning submission on 12.03.22 with the reference number of PP-11114990, we
are just writing to enquire of the status of our application.

Thanks and regards

James Wylie

Sent from Mail for Windows


